Kim Chafin

From: Sheryl Main <mainl@me.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2018 2;55 PM

To: Marie Rice; Peter Hoffman; Michael Flaherty; Rob Saemann; David Pedersen
Cc: Ken Robertson; Kim Chafin

Subject: STEP

Dear Madame Chair and Commissioners:
| apologize for the tardiness of this comment.

On behalf of THRIVE and the STEP working group, thank you for your continued efforts in moving the Short Term
Entertainment permit forward. We appreciate the thoughtful work the Commission and City Staff has put into this
project and are hoping it can become effective in time to assist businesses through the Fall and Winter of 2018.

My only suggestion is to reconsider the cost of the permit. | believe that
$300 for each permit is appropriate rather than the suggested $500.00.

Thank you
Sheryl Main
Co-chair, STEP Working Group



